
Holy Family Parish  

 

 
SATURDAY, March 2, 2013 
     8:00 am + Ruth Kotinsley, Req. Ward & Diane Javins 
     5:00 pm + Susan & William Montague,  
                          Req. Susan Donnelly 
SUNDAY, March 3, 2013 
    7:30 am + Marie Genovese, Req. James & Maureen Wines   
    9:00 am + Ruth Kotinsley, Req. Altar & Rosary Society  
                   + Shirley Duncan, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Tim Kelly  
                         & Family 
  11:00 am + Genevieve Rose Salvoski, Req. Family 
                   + Genevieve Rose Salvoski, Req. Family 
    5:00 pm + Claire Rieger, Req. Joseph & Diana Leonetti  
MONDAY, March 4, 2013 
     8:00 am + Purgatorial Society 
                    + Joseph Galuszka 
     7:00 pm + Rev. Raymond Truchan 
                    + Rev. John Paprocki 
TUESDAY, March 5, 2013 
   8:00 am + Rev. Patrick G. Fitzpatrick 
                   Pastor Holy Family 1979-2008 
                  + Rev. James O’Driscoll 
   7:00 pm + Rev. Patrick G. Fitzpatrick, 
                           Req. Bill & Marlene Kelly  
                  + Rev. James Curran 
WEDNESDAY, March 6, 2013  
     8:00 am + Ida McKenna, Req. Valania Family 
     7:00 pm + Rev. Patrick G. Fitzpatrick, Req.  In Loving  
                               Memory the Fitzpatrick Family 
THURSDAY, March 7, 2013 
     8:00 am + Ann T. Corbett, Req. Jim & Florence Cozzati 
     7:00 pm + Special Intention     
FRIDAY, March 8, 2013 
     8:00 am + Ann T. Corbett, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Joseph  
                               Costello & Family 
     7:00 pm + Ann T. Corbett, Req. Richard & Phyllis King 
SATURDAY, March 9, 2013 
     8:00 am + Ruth Kotinsley, Req. Jane & Danny Breen 
     5:00 pm + William Montague, Req. Susan Donnelly 
SUNDAY, March 10, 2013 
    7:30 am + Gregory Wallace, Req. Kelleher Family    
    9:00 am + Ida McKenna, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Tim Kelly & Family  
  11:00 am + Ethel Logan, Req. Bryson Family 
                   + Ann T. Corbett, Req. Mike Galvin Sr.  
    5:00 pm + Deceased Members of the Minker Family, 

Req. Friends of the Family  
 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME 
 BEGINS NEXT WEEKEND 

Daylight Savings Time begins at 2:00 A.M. on 
Sunday March 10 remember to turn your clocks 
ahead one hour before going to bed Saturday 
evening. 
 

 

                                       Union Beach, NJ 
 

LENTEN SCHEDULE 2013 
 

LENTEN     STATIONS                               
 WEEKDAY OF THE            

MASSES  CROSS 
Monday – Friday Every Friday  
8 A.M. & 7 P.M.     Following 7PM 
Saturday 8 A.M.                          Mass 

                           
                         RECONCILIATION  
                  Saturday 3:30 P.M. to 4:30 P.M. 

and  
Monday from 5:45 P.M. to 6:45 PM  

 
 

George Valania Sr., Ann Weldon, Peggy 
O’Toole, Nancy Damodio, Antonia Caterino, 
Anthony Maglione, Margarita Sibaja, Richard 
Bryson, & John Sweeney.  
RECENTLY ILL: , Patrick Moors,Britton 
Schulmeister, Ann Weldon, Anna Ogozalek, Ann 
Wilburn, Yolanda Mazzaro. 

 
    Tabernacle Light Memorial 

Main Church 
 Genevieve Rose Salvoski 

 
RESPECT LIFE 

SPIRITUAL ADOPTION PROGRAM 
                              Week 7 
So much is happening every day!  My 
elbows have formed.  Now I can bend 
and flex my arms.  Watch out Bruce 
Lee!  My tiny little fingers are 
starting to grow.  I have feet with 
tiny notches for toes.  I can’t wait 
until my mommy plays “This little piggy” with them!  
When I get bigger I will use my feet to nudge my 
mommy to remind her that I am here!  Thank you God 
for creating me!  Thank you for your prayers! 

 
ALTAR & ROSARY SOCIETY  

MEMORIAL EASTER PLANTS 
The Altar & Rosary Society is sponsoring a program whereby 
families may purchase a Mum or Easter 
Lily plant to be placed on the altar in 
memory of a loved one during the Easter 
Season.  The Easter Vigil Mass will be 
offered for those remembered in this 
special way.  The donation is $10.  
Parishioners are invited to use the 
envelope included in your monthly mailer 
or envelopes are also available at all 
church entrances.  

 



March 3, 2013                                                       
    Dear Parishioners,           
     The Church's support of marriage is 
shown in a variety of programs to help 
men and women to know God's plan for 
marriage and the Church's teaching. 
Remote preparation, which can begin in 
the family, takes on a more organized 

character in the form of courses in high school and 
college years. As engaged couples draw closer to the 
celebration of marriage, there are more intense 
programs of preparation, frequently called "pre-Cana 
programs. 
     These programs are all the more necessary because 
cultural changes in recent times have undermined 
God's will for marriage. The sexual revolution, aided by 
artificial contraception, has made it more culturally 
acceptable for men and women to have sexual 
relations without having to marry each other. Each 
extra-marital act of sexual intercourse is a grave, 
serious, i.e., "mortal," sin that distances the sinner 
from a loving, inviting God. The casual acceptance of 
unmarried cohabitation --- and of couples' entering 
marriage without a permanent commitment --- 
contradicts the very nature of marriage. Those who live 
together as 'de facto' husband and wife without the 
benefit of marriage live in a constant state of serious 
sin that precludes each of them from receiving the Holy 
Eucharist, i.e., Communion, worthily and in the 
necessary state of grace. To take the Lord in 
Communion while living with unrepentant serious sin 
is to take on the added serious sin of sacrilege. 
     The political pressure for the legalization of same-
sex unions is yet another step in the erosion of God's 
plan for marriage and the understanding of marriage in 
the natural moral order of creation. 
     The legalization of abortion has reduced the 
pressure on men and women to be concerned about 
the consequences of unwanted pregnancies.         
                          Fr. Mark 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
THRIFT SHOP – COMMUNION ITEMS 

Please visit the Thrift Shop Tuesday through Saturday from 10 
a.m. to 2 p.m. for all your First Holy Communion needs.  
Communion dresses, veils, gloves, etc., are available.   Many 
items are also available for St. Patrick’s Day.  Come and shop 
and know your assisting those in need in the Bayshore area with 
your purchases.  
  

PREP NEWS 
(Parish Religious Education Program) 

CONFIRMATION RETREAT REMINDER 
All Confirmation students are scheduled to attend their 
mandatory Retreat in Memorial Hall on Saturday, March 9th from 
10:00 am to 3:00 p.m.  PLEASE  ARRIVE BY 9:45 AM  FOR 
REGISTRATION AND PROPER SEATING. Lunch will be 
served. 
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Ministry Schedule – Friday March 8 

Weekend of March 9 & 10 
Serving at the Altar  

Friday, March 8 
7 P.M. Mass & 
Stations of the 

Cross 

Sat. 5:00 P.M. Sun. 7:30 A.M. 

Concetta LaLima 
Daniel Wagner 

Brian Healey 
Colin Mathias 

Andrea Connors 
Luke Quinn 

Sun. 9:00 A.M. Sun. 11 A.M. Sun. 5:00 P.M. 
Stephanie Abrams 

Gabriella 
Malinconico 

Nicholas Gates 
Charles Penszynski 

Eddie Reash 
Faith Reash 

Readers and Extraordinary Ministers of 
 Holy Communion 

5:00 P.M. T. Mathias J. Bavaro, M. Christopher, I. 
Hallard-Dickinson, T. Healey 

7:30 A.M. B. Picardi P. Dannevig, S. Donnelly, M. 
Kelly S. Quinn 

9:00 A.M. Religious 
Education 

C. Abrams, V. Abrams, 
M. Oquendo, G. Fagan  

11:00 A.M. A. Leite A. Genovese, M. Leite, G. 
Markey, P. Witzig 

5:00 P.M. L. White K. Duffy, J. Keenan, E. 
Keenan, J. Reash 

Our Weekly Offering 

Last Week – February 24 
1st Collection – Weekly $6555 

2nd Collection – The Monitor $1858 
This Week – March 3  
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Diocesan Assessment 
Next Week – March 10 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Catholic Relief Services 
 

St. Joseph Knights of Columbus  
               Fish Fry 
St. Joseph Council Knights of Columbus on 
Route 35 in Keyport will be having a fish fry 
on Friday March 15th and Good Friday March 

29th from 5 to 8 p.m. The cost is adults $15 and $5 for children 
under 10.  Includes choice of fried or baked fish,  salad bar, 
cake, coffee, tea, soda.   Questions call 732-264-9729.   

HOLY FAMILY PARISH WELCOMES ITS 
NEWEST MEMBERS INTO GOD’S FAMILY 

FEBRUARY BAPTISMS 
Ava Grace Specht 
Sophie Jane Lombardo 
Nicholas William Sedlak 
Ryan Christopher Snell 

  
 

BETHANY MANOR  
ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS 

SUBSIDIZED SENIOR CITIZENS BLDG. 
Applications will be available March 5 until March 8, at 500 
Broad Street, Keyport, from 9 to 12 Noon and 1 to 4 p.m. Mail 
requests call 732-264-9550 Tues. to Fri. from 9 to 12 noon.     

 



THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT 
  

IMPORTANT  
INFORMATION 

CHRISTIAN AID MINISTRIES 
OFFERING ASSISTANCE 

St. Catherine’s is currently housing The Christian Aid Ministries, 
Disaster Response Services. They are with us to help area 
residents repair their homes damaged by Superstorm Sandy. If 
you are in need of their assistance or know of anyone who needs 
assistance please have them call Saint Catherine’s Parish office  
@732-787-1318. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL NEWS  
HURRICANE RELIEF ASSISTANCE 

     We have been advised that the Diocese of Trenton has created 
a Hurricane Relief Fund, from which funds will be distributed 
through our Catholic Social Service Agencies, and in particular 
through our St. Vincent de Paul Society, to individuals and 
families directly affected by Hurricane Sandy.   
     While we are not first responders, we are a critical partner in 
helping people put their lives back together in the wake of a 
disaster like this.   
     If you or someone you know has been directly affected by 
Hurricane Sandy, please phone our SVDP Society at 732-264-
8132.  ALL CALLS ARE CONFIDENTIAL. 

FREE SUPPORT GROUP  
CONVERSATION & DINNER 

The Visiting Nurses Association through Healthcare Foundation 
of NJ is offering a free support group conversation and dinner for 
Hurricane Sandy Survivors at Faith Chapel, 1015 Union Ave., 
Union Beach, every Thursday from 5:30 p.m. until 7 p.m. until 
further notice.  Reservations are required.   Please call Sara Ross 
at 732-768-6533.   
FREE TAX PREP. SERVICES – BAYSHORE AREA  

Provided by MSU College of Law  
Alternative Spring Break is Providing Free Tax Preparation 
services to the residents of the Bayshore.  Beginning on March 4th 
from 10 to 4 p.m. at Union Beach Borough Hall; March 5th from 
10 to 4 p.m. at Jesus the Lord Church, 123 Broad St., Keyport; 
March 6th from 10 to 4 p.m. at Keansburg Municipal Court, 26 
Church St., Keansburg; and March 7 from 11 until 4 p.m. at the 
Monmouth County Library, 95 Poplar Ave., W. Long Branch.  
Please bring the following items with you:  Social Security 
numbers for all people being claimed for return; W2 Forms, 1099 
Forms and all other income documents; Documented expenses 
including healthcare costs and charitable donations; and any other 
documents that you believe will be relevant to the completion of 
your taxes.  Questions contact Kathryn Hespe at 
Kathryn.hespe@gmail.com.  

ST. MARK’S SOUP KITCHEN 
Free lunch served Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 
11:30 a.m. at the Community Church of Keyport located on 
Warren St. (between Division & Osborn Sts.) Keyport, NJ. 

SINGLES & COUPLES DANCE – MARCH 9 
The next singles dance at Holy Family Memorial Hall 
will be on March 9 beginning at 7 p.m.  Cost is $12 
and includes light refreshments and DJ Bruce.  For 
more information call Gale 732-345-0212.   
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DIOCESE OF TRENTON -WITNESS FOR LIFE 

Saturday March 9 – St. Anthony’s Red Bank 
The Respect Life Ministry of the 
Diocese of Trenton invites you to pray 
for life at the Diocesan Witness for Life 
on Saturday, March 9 beginning with 9 
a.m. Mass at St. Anthony Church, 121 
Bridge Ave., Red Bank, we will then 
prayerfully walk to Planned Parenthood 

in Shrewsbury to pray the Rosary for Life.  All are invited to 
return to St. Anthony’s for light refreshments, conversation, and 
the presentation of the Respect Life Poster, 
Essay, and Video Awards.  Questions call 609-
403-7192.  The Respect Life Ministry of the 
Dept. of Pastoral Care encourages this activity 
for “service time” credit with appropriate local 
approval. 
    

 
ALL HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH - GRADES 9 - 12 

MEETINGS EVERY SUNDAY 6:00 P.M. 
Any student in grade 9th through 12 is invited to join our High 
School Youth Ministry.  Meetings are every Sunday in 
Memorial Hall from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Hope to see you 
there!  Questions call Adele Wright 732-721-5558.   
Sunday March 10th - Meet in Memorial Hall 6 PM 
Friday March 15th - Skit video due to Diocese 
Saturday March 16th - 1:30 PM set-up for Teen Dance. Teen 
Dance in Memorial Hall 6:30 PM till 10 PM for "Relief for 
Union Beach" 
Sunday March 17th - "Happy St. Patrick's Day"  
     cupcake sale after all Masses. 
Sunday March 24th - Meet in Memorial Hall 6 PM 
Thursday March 28th - Meet in Memorial Hall at  
     8:30 PM for Adoration & Rosary 

MOTHER TERESA REGIONAL  
NEWS 

Open House 
Visit Mother Teresa Regional School and “Hop into Spring.”  
Students will be engaged in fun spring time activities at two Open 
Houses on Wednesday, March 13th from 12-3pm and on Monday, 
March 25th from 9-11am. Interested families are invited to attend the 
Open Houses to learn more about MTRS.  Transportation and 
financial aid are available. For more information visit mtregional.com 
or call (732) 291-1050 x110. 

MTRS Spring Fling Gift Auction 
The Spring Fling Gift Auction will be held on Friday, April 19th at 
Mother Teresa Regional School.  Tickets are $10 and will be on sale 
starting Wednesday, March 6.  Ticket order forms will be available 
on the school website or you can contact Megan or Martha at 
mtrs.gift.auction@gmail.com.   
other costs as long as they are enrolled in classes at a local college. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT GROUP 
St. Joseph’s Church, 376 Maple Pl., Keyport is offering a FREE, nine 
week Christian based Bereavement Program beginning on Tuesday, 
April 9, from 7 to 9 p.m.  It will be held n the Parish Nurse office 
located in the school.  Anyone grieving the loss of a loved one is 
welcome to attend.  Contact Wendy Walnock 732-567-9486 to 
register and for more info. 
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